Stop Rape and Sexual Violence in Burma

   Name:  ………………………………..

Address:  ……………………………..

………………………………………..

    Date  ……………………..

William Hague MP 

Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth Affairs 
Foreign & Commonwealth Office 
King Charles Street 
London SW1A 2AH 

Dear Foreign Secretary

As there is a growing concern over the increasing use of rape and other forms of sexual violence by the Burmese Army, I am writing to ask you to support an independent international investigation into rape and sexual violence taking place in Burma. 
As documented in the recent report by the Women’s League of Burma, cases of 104 women raped by the Burmese Army since reforms began in Burma in 2010 could just be the ‘tip of the iceberg’ and requires urgent attention from the international community. The report, ‘Same Impunity, Same Patterns’, calls for more international pressure to be placed on the government of Burma to end sexual violence, including an independent international investigation. 

I am very concerned over the widespread and systematic nature of the rapes taking place as mentioned in WLB’s report. Of the 104 cases, 41 were brutal gang rapes. 27 of the women were killed or died from their injuries. Several victims were as young as 8 years old. 

There is an urgent need to end sexual violence in Burma.

The inclusion of Burma in your Preventing Sexual Violence Initiative (PSVI) is a very crucial step to end sexual violence in the country. However, your government has yet to send a team of experts to Burma when reports emerge of new rapes taking place, and has no answer to questions of how impunity can be addressed given the Burmese government and military’s refusal even to admit that widespread rape is happening. Moreover, the Burmese government still refuses to sign up to an international declaration to end sexual violence in conflict despite a direct request by you. 
Please use your power to help the suffering women in Burma and support an independent international investigation into rape and sexual violence committed by the Burmese Army. 

Yours sincerely
